
Curriculum Department
East Greenwich
Township School District

Mrs. Lisa Giorgianni, Supervisor Mr. Jeffrey Miller-McGrail, Supervisor

September 22, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians:

In spring 2023, students in grades 3-6 participated in the NJSLA (New Jersey Student Learning

Assessments), which measure their academic performance in ELA, Math, and Science (grade 5 only).

The results from statewide testing are one of the many valuable tools used to measure a child’s success

in school.

During the week of October 9, 2023, if you have a child who took the NJSLA, you will receive via mail a

report with your child’s ISR (Individual Score Report). The report will show your child’s performance on

each section of the NJSLA, charts and graphics that show how your child performed in relation to the

New Jersey State Learning Standards, and how your child’s performance compares to other students in

our school, our district, and the state.

ISRs are also available via the New Jersey Parent Portal. This portal includes your child’s scale score, level

of performance, and video explanations for the score reports. Also on the portal is a copy of the Parent

Score Interpretation Guide. The portal also allows you to track your child’s scores from year to year,

beginning with Spring 2019. You can create an account using the claim code on your child’s ISR.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lisa Giorgianni Mr. Jeffrey Miller-McGrail
Supervisor of Instruction of ELA, ELL, & Special Areas Supervisor of Instruction of Math, Science, Social Studies, & Soar
giorgiannil@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us millermcgrailj@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us

559 Kings Highway Mickleton, NJ 08056
Phone: 856-423-0412 Fax: 856-224-0144
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